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MEDIA RELEASE  

February 16, 2024  

 

Kern County officials hosting groundbreaking event for Heritage Park improvements 

 

Kern County is hosting a groundbreaking event on Wednesday, February 21, 2024, at 11 a.m. at Heritage Park 
located at 8636 Bernard St., Bakersfield, CA 93306, to celebrate the start of construction for the Heritage Park 
Beautification and Enhancement project. 

Kern County was successful in securing a $4.2 million grant through the Clean California Local Grant Program, 
which will provide lighted walking paths, lighting at the existing skate park, a lighted and shaded group picnic 
pavilion, soccer field renovation, amphitheater improvements, shaded play structures, new restroom, mural 
wall, updated irrigation, and 68 new trees.  

Please join us in celebrating this historic event, as we hear from local elected officials and County leaders.  

For further inquiries, please contact Ally Soper at (661) 308-6805. 

### 

https://cleancalifornia.dot.ca.gov/local-grant-program?utm_medium=search&utm_source=solid%20search&utm_campaign=clean%20ca&scid=4380893&cid=4384564&tc=8c28473db7de1128015e22ff1d2d646a&rl_key=d479272cf3718d4cb6e3ec927eb11fc0&pub_cr_id=76691129985532&rl_sitelink=2329609&dynamic_proxy=1&primary_serv=cleancalifornia.dot.ca.gov&network=o&device=c&targetid=kwd-76691283619698:aud-817203766:loc-4084&loc_interest_ms=4084&loc_physical_ms=82547&utm_source=bing&utm_medium=cpc&utm_campaign=C4380893_caltransexcitantmedi_DMA&utm_term=clean%20california&utm_content=Ad%20Group%20%235142898%20General%2FBranding%20906320&rl_track_landing_pages=1&rl_retarget=1

